
 

 

 

Newsletter  19                   Friday 11 Feb 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 

Spring Term 1 2022 
Tues 4th January —Fri 11th February 2022 

Half Term 
Mon 14th February—Fri 18th February 2022 

Spring Term 2 2022 
Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 
Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 
Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 
Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 
Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 
School will be closed: Monday 2nd May 

2022. BANK HOLIDAY  

 
Over half-term we are having lots of work done to internal 
and external parts of the school.  You may notice some 
changes on your return. 
 
We have continued working with Global Action Plan to 
improve energy efficiency across the school.   
 
A heat pump is being installed next week, which will help 
to improve the energy efficiency of our heating system.  
We will save money and more importantly, reduce our fuel 
consumption. 
 
Our Eco Team are busy encouraging all school users to 
recycle more and to save energy.  They have been busy 
creating fabulous posters for the school staffroom, to     
remind the adults at school to recycle more and make     
conscious decisions to save energy and resources. 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk Don’t forget to check out the website: 

www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

Use the half term to 
start making your 

costume for  
 

World Book 
Day 

 
Thursday 3rd 
March 2022 

Wk/c: Mon 28th February—Friday 4th March 



 

School Re-opens on Monday 21st February  

Representatives from Equans, who are a subsidiary of Engie 
Group, paid a visit to our school.  They gave the children a   
presentation about Health and Safety on and around building sites.   
  
All our children were challenged to a competition, to design    
Building Health and Safety posters. There were lots of really great 
entries and after much deliberation, six winners were chosen. 
 
Each winner received a fabulous art set and an invitation to tour a 
local building site. 
 
We would like to thank every child who entered the competition.  
Your posters will be on display to the general public on hoardings 
that surround local building sites operated by Engie.  
 
On another note, it was great to see so many girls show an interest  
in the building industry.  

You can see the winners pictured here 
with Equan’s Resident Liaison Officer, 
Alison Mclean. 


